ABOUT THE 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR
SCHOOL MEAL CHANGES

The Household Application for Free and Reduced Priced School Meals
will be available on July 1, 2022 and is now an electronic form filled
out online. Students will not automatically receive FREE meals as
they have in past due to Congress not approving an Act. In order for
your student(s) to receive FREE or REDUCED cost school meals, you
must submit an online application. When submitting a completed
online Application, it will automatically send directly to your District’s
Determining Official for processing. Get started filling out your house-
hold’s Free and Reduced Meal Application by going to:

https://schoolmealsapp.ksde.ora/Home/welcome/D0343

Be sure to turn in a Consent Form
(found on the back of this flyer or by going to the Enroliment link on

www.usd343.net ), 2long with your Free and Reduced
Priced Meal Application! You MAY qualify for...

@ Free or Reduced testing fees for specific college entrance exams (ACT, SAT)
@ Free or Reduced Textbook Fees @ Free or Reduced Instructional Materials

Be sure to complete an Application as soon as pos-
sible to avoid paying full price for your child’s school
meals. Don't forget....a completed Consent form is
also needed, along with the application, as you
may qualify for free or reduced textbook fees. For
more Iinformation, email or call Deb Brehm at

‘dbrehm@usd343.org or /85-360-2022.




